Susan West

From:

"Susan West" <sjwest@mindspring.com>

To: Sent: <cqg-board@hashmark.net> Friday, May 23, 2003 9:30 AM

Subject:

[cqg-board] I Madonnari, Board meeting etc.

Hi All.

This is a reminder that Marlene Pearson will be at the street painting festival at the Mission all weekend. If any of you can help her by working for a period of time or even provide her with a snack, please call her at 563-8080 and let her know. I am unable to help this weekend due to a family trip. Please call any Coastal Quilter friends to help also. Maybe a son or daughter would be interested in spending some time with the chalk.

Due to illnesses and absences of a majority of CQG Officers, we did not have a the quorement of an official board meeting last week. Officers, please let me know if you are unable to attend a board meeting. Then I will be able to cancel the meeting if necessary.

Present: Laura Nanna, Karin Cooper, Sandy Wilmot, Cynthia Manzer, Kathy Laabs, Betty Kelley, Susan West, Susan Carty and Joyce Ball. General discussions concerned naming the Opportunity Quilt 'Mosaic Rhapsody', donating to Adult Education (a vote will be taken in June), new satellite group formation, and a new community quilt project. The Blockheads satellite group will sponsor a 'sock hop' fundraising project at CQG meeting in July. Bring socks and win chance to win a quilt. Money will benefit Domestic Violence Solutions.

Because we did not have an official board meeting in May, it will be necessary to gather at the back of the room at the regular June Guild meeting to vote on disbursement of funds for a donation to SBCC Adult Education program. We will designate this gift to be used to support quilting classes. Officers, please let me know if you will be unable to attend the June 12 Guild meeting. Thanks.

Have a wonderful holiday weekend. Susan